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The National League of Cities is conducting a survey to better understand the financial

empowerment efforts taking place in towns, cities, and villages across the country, and they

want to be sure to learn about activities happening in Vermont communities! Your responses

will directly inform NLC's technical assistance and shape an upcoming publication on the

topic. 

Please take the survey before April 30.

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Patrick Hain, NLC's Program

Director of Economic Opportunity and Financial Empowerment, at hain@nlc.org.
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